BOW COMMUNITY BUILDING & POLICE DEPARTMENT SPACE COMMITTEE

DRAFT MINUTES

October 17, 2016

The committee met at the Bow Community Building at 4:30 pm.

Members present: Jeff Knight, Jill Hadaway, Eric Anderson, Harry Judd, Mike Sampo, Cindy Rose, and Jack Reardon. Chip Johnson was excused.

The Committee toured the Community Building and the Fire Department facilities, including the Coffin Building, with Cindy Rose and Chief Dana Abbot. The Chief answered all questions and identified the equipment that would be moved to the new facility, and what would remain. The members discussed options for making the kitchen space for useable after the Fire Department was out of the building.

The Committee toured the Bow Police Department Space with Sargent Art Merrigan.

The Committee toured another facility for comparison purposes.

The meeting adjourned at 7:00 pm.